90-Day Storage Extension Request
Thank you for contacting NHDES to request an extension past the storage allowance given in the New Hampshire Hazardous Waste Rules Env-Hw 507.03(a), which requires a generator to ensure wastes are shipped off-site within 90 days of the date of accumulation except as provided in Env-Hw 508.02, Env-Hw 508.03 and Env-Hw 509.03. 
In order to process your request, we need the following information to be provided and emailed to hwcomp@des.nh.gov.
Date extension is requested:
Subject site
	Name:
	Address:
EPA ID #: 
Site Contact
	Name:
	Phone number:
	Email: 
Number of Hazardous Waste Containers:
Description of each waste, size of container, waste code and date that each container reaches 90 days:
Explanation for the reason for the extension request:
